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PSYCHOLOGY DEPARTMENT – POOLE HIGH SCHOOL

THE TEAM

The department is a small team and consists of one specialist teacher and three experienced non-specialists. All teaching rooms are in networked rooms with data projectors. Resources are shared electronically and in paper form from a central hub for both key stages. 

THE CURRICULUM

The department has three GCSE Psychology groups in year 10 following the new AQA specification and one GCSE Psychology group in year 11 following the old OCR specification.
The team delivers 5 X one hour lessons per fortnight to students in years 10 and 11.   At GCSE level we teach around 100 students Psychology.
The current units in year 11 are well resourced and we have electronic teacher presentation packs.  The current students use the Heinemann OCR GCSE textbook to support learning. Students are offered further support in year 11 with after school sessions for revision.
The students in year 10 are being delivered the new AQA specification through the AQA textbook and online ebook resources (illuminate publishing).  These resources are currently being developed by teaching staff and the curriculum is under constant review as with all courses

At A level we have two Psychology groups in each year. Students usually continue into the A2 programme providing they have attained a grade D in year 1. 

The team deliver 9 X one hour lessons per fortnight to students in years 13.  And 10 x one hour in year 12. In Year 12 we teach around 50-60 students and Year 13 around 30 students.
We follow the AQA specification and all the units are well resourced with electronic teacher resources and presentation material, including online textbook and resources for staff and students.
The students are provided with their own hard copies of the course text (Psychology for AS/A2 by illuminate publishing).

Students are offered further support in year 12 and 13 with after school sessions for revision.

All year groups have access to various resources through our VLE/google classroom.

RESULTS

Results in the Psychology department compare very favourably with national averages, even within an area where Grammar schools select the most able students.  At A level we had an ALPs rating in 2017 of 2 at AS and at A2, results we are very proud of.  At GCSE 71% of students achieved a very respectable grade  A*-C.
MORE INFORMATION

Should you wish to make an enquiry about the post or just want to find out more about the department then please feel free to contact me: 

n.godden@poolehigh.poole.sch.uk for any further information.

Mrs Nina Godden– Head of Psychology
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